ADDENDUM NO. |

DATE: August 16, 2017
TO: All Potential QClaﬁfiers
v
FROM: Boyeé H. Evans, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville
SUBJECT: Addendum # | to the Letters of Interest for the Urban

Wilderness Gateway Project
LOI's TO BE OPENED:  August 25, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. (Eastern Time)

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential gualifier
regarding the above referenced Letter of Interest. This addendum becomes a part of
the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as foliows:

Question # 1: Is there a page limit?

Response: No.

Question # 2: Do you prefer that it include or not include photos of prior projects?

Response: The City's preference is for qualifiers to include photos of past projects.

Question # 3: Do you want the names/resumes of all team members including
subcontractors?

Response: Yes

Question # 4: It says 6 copies of the TDOT forms DT-330 Parts 1 & 2 with the letter of
interest. How many copies of the letter of interest do you want?

Response: Six

Question # 5: Do you also want the LOI in pdf form as well as a hard copy?

Response: The City requires six hard copies and one electronic version. The electronic
version can be submitted on a disc or flash drive.



END OF ADDENDUM NO. |



